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Special Points of 

Interest 
 

 Attendance 

 Food delivery 

 Red Nose Day 

 Family Toolbox 

 Pictures from 

this term 

Dates for your diary 

Easter Break 

School closes  

Thur 7th April 2022 

Reopens  

Mon 25th April 2022 

 

 

Join now.  You could 

be the next weekly            

school winner. 

 

Lottery 

This week’s class attendance 

FS2 1/2 3/4 5/6 

89.1% 93.2% 93.7% 92.4% 

New member of staff 

I am delighted to inform you that we have appointed a new     

teacher to join us at Sandbrook.  Miss Cullen is a very experienced 

teacher, joining us from a large Wirral primary school.  Class 5/6 

have met Miss Cullen when she joined them for their visit to the 

Philharmonic and she is very excited to start building a relationship 

with the children.  She will join us permanently after the Spring 

break.   

Miss Cullen will also be taking over the role of school SENCo in due 

course with the support of Mrs Craven. 

Easter holiday 

We have come to the end of another busy term.  As always over 

breaks we would love it if you could keep up with reading with your 

child or keep your child reading on their own, if they are able.  

Reading is the key to  everything and the more you read, the better 

LOTS of things get - vocabulary builds, knowledge builds, empathy 

builds and of course a love of reading builds. 

Team Sandbrook wish you all a safe and happy Easter holiday. 

We look forward to seeing everyone back in school on Monday 

25th April. 



 

 

WIRRAL SCHOOL FOOD PANTRY PROJECT  

We have just taken delivery of more store cupboard items.  This project is funded by 

Wirral Council and managed by NEO Community.  With rising fuel costs on the way, 

please don’t choose between heating your home and feeding your family when we can 

help.  Food is available to anyone that needs it, regardless of circumstances.  Just fill in 

an order form and drop it off at reception (if you have some spare bags we can use, 

that would be great). 

As we move forward into 2022 our aim is to go paperless where possible.  We will no        

longer be printing a weekly newsletter and sending it home with the children.  Instead it 

will be sent out via email direct to your inbox!  A limited number of paper copies will be 

available in the reception in case you have access issues and it will still be uploaded to our 

website. 

Any urgent information needing circulating will also be sent via email. 

We will shortly be sending out a consultation to see what you would like including in your  

newsletter. 

Red Nose Day : Friday 18th March  

Children - took part in an Egg & Spoon race / obstacle course / non0uniform day.  We 

are delighted to say we raised £188.35. 

Have you check out the new Family Toolbox website yet?   

It has lots of things for family life in Wirral on one website:  

• Find loads of tried and tested tips on parenting, looking after yourself and life as a 
family.   

• Introduce yourself to people and places who can give you a bit of support.  

• Find out what’s on in Wirral for you and your family.   

• Take space to reflect on what’s going on at home and what you’d like to change.  

• Save your family’s favourite ideas, resources and places to your own Toolbox.  

Family Toolbox can be accessed via www.familytoolbox.co.uk  



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


